
 

2-13-18 
 
 
 

         
Approved: 2-20-18 AS AMENDED 

 
 

Holliston Board of Assessors 
February 13, 2018 

8:00 am Selectmen’s Meeting Room #105 
 
 
The meeting of the Board of Assessors was called to order at 8:00. Present were John Cronin, Chair, Mary Greendale, Vice-chair; 
Peter Barbieri, Clerk; Kelly Schorr, Assistant Assessor. 
 
The Board acted on the following: 

• Signed Report of Real Estate Exemption’s in the amount of $5,263.33. 
• Signed Weekly Payroll for the week ending 02/16/18. 
• Signed Motor Vehicle Excise Tax Exemptions in the amount of $911.55. 

 

Motion P. Barbieri, Second M. Greendale to approve Veterans Exemption #55. 

VOTE: 3-0 to approve. 

 

J. Cronin reported on the discussion with Town Administrator Jeff Ritter regarding K. Pierce contact and the opinion. No resolution of 
the contract issue. M. Greendale reported that the Board of Health, Planning Board and the Park & Recreation Departments are in 
the same position. 

 

The Board reviewed Real Estate Abatement Application #38. There was a 26% increase – for A condition. Home was inspected and 
no changes recommended. 

Motion by P. Barbieri, Second by M. Greendale to deny. 

VOTE: 3-0 to deny. 

 

The Board reviewed Real Estate Abatement Application #41. Properties need access off of Dodd Drive. The Board requests proof of 
extraordinary costs of construction. 

 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30am.   
All in favor 3-0 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Peter Barbieri, Clerk 
 


